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The regular monthly meeting of the Baltimore County Recreation and Parks Board was held on 
Wednesday, May 14, 2008, at 5:00pm at the Ravens Facility.  In attendance were Chairman Steve 
Verch; Vice Chairman Wayne Definbaugh; board members Jim Emerick, David Smylie, Althea 
Page, Dunbar Brooks and Jacob Smith.  Staff included Bob Barrett, director; Bud Chrismer, deputy 
director; Tim Winters, chief of parks and facility maintenance and Marty Stoelting, chief of 
recreation services.  
 
 
This was a retreat, which included a tour of the Ravens Facility and dinner.  There was no public 
business discussed and no action taken. 
   
 
 
 
 
 
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
      Lisa Liupaeter 


